
George K Hoppe II 

15 Parkview  Ave Winchester, VA 
732-779-4170 

ghoppe2@gmail.com 

October 8, 2014 

To whom it may concern, 

I am writing on behalf  of  Adam Olson regarding the position of  Associate Professor at 
Shenandoah University.  I was a student of  Adam and most recently he has been a 
professional colleague.  During this time, I have gotten to know Adam quite well and can 
thoroughly vouch for his character and abilities.   

Adam was an amazing instructor during my time at Shenandoah University and was 
elemental in helping me feel prepared for my first professional work outside of  school.  
He was always well prepared to teach class and was always well educated on the topic he 
was instructing.  He always had time for his students as well often spending extra hours 
with me when I had a question about a certain topic.   

Recently I had the pleasure of  dealing with Adam on a professional level.  It felt like we 
had not skipped a beat in our relationship from student to teacher but colleague to 
colleague.  Assisting me in getting me acclimated to the new upgrades to the production 
room, and filling me in on techniques that I had not known that saved my clients money 
and me some time.  Even following up with me to make sure everything went well.   

Adam Olson would make a fine choice as Associate Professor and his current students 
and future students will benefit from his expertise in the recording arts.  If  you have any 
questions, feel free to contact me at the above address.   

Sincerely yours, 

George K Hoppe II  
Manager/Head Audio Engineer 
Red Velvet Recording Studio  


